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Musson, Martyn

From: > 
Sent: 26 September 2022 21:46 
To: Entertainment Licensing <Entertainment.Licen@leeds.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cat’s Pyjamas Stainbeck Lane 

Hi 

This email is in regards to the Cat’s Pyjamas entertainment and event license submitted by Zulfiqar 
Hussain PREM/04995/001. 

I live in  and I have concern in regards to the 
entertainment and event licence application for Cat’s Pyjamas. 

As there are five flats above this restaurant my concern is that music levels after 11pm will be very 
disturbing to myself and other residents.  

Further to this the sale of alcohol post 11pm can cause public disorder and encourage drunken behaviour 
outside the property. Next to the venue, we have communal access to 5 flats and I would feel unsafe 
knowing that people are allowed to drink in the early morning hours.  

I appreciate this has always been a commercial unit but applications have always been considerate of the 
residents surrounding this venue. Please consider the points above. 

Regards 
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